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Date:​ June 26, 2025 

To:​ All Administrators 
​ All Admin Assistants 
 
From:​ Steffany Ellsworth, Support Services Manager, Information Systems 

Subject: ​ We’re Upgrading our Current Finance System with Skyward Qmlativ in May 2026! 

​ We are thrilled to announce a milestone in our district's technological evolution: the 
implementation of Skyward's Qmlativ finance system! Mark your calendars, and May the Fourth be 
with us as we go live with Qmlativ Finance on May 4th, 2026!  

With Qmlativ our district will advance to a more streamlined and efficient financial system. Get a 
glimpse of the potential awaiting us by watching this brief overview: 

 Qmlativ Finance System Video  
 

With Qmlativ Finance, district departments and school staff will experience: 

●​ Increased Flexibility: Navigate the complexities of budgets, employee management and 
purchasing with agility. 

●​ Redefined Processes: Our finance processes will be optimized for maximum efficiency. 
●​ An Easy-to-Use Interface: Qmlativ’s intuitive design will make daily tasks a breeze. 
●​ Customizable Dashboards: Tailor your dashboard to display the data that 

matters most to you, giving you unparalleled insight. 
●​ Efficient Reporting & Data Extraction: Pinpoint crucial information with 

laser accuracy! Screens can be filtered with ease, allowing you to quickly 
find and extract the data you need for insightful information. 

Further information regarding implementation and training will be communicated as 
it becomes available. Should you have any questions, call the helpdesk at (801) 
567-8737 or ext. 88737.  

https://youtu.be/BUogUKlTda4

